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Tuesday 14th March 2023 

 

Junior Lambeth Music Festival 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As you will be aware, your child is performing in The Lambeth Schools Music Festival 2023 as part of 

Bonneville’s Junior Choir.   

 

The concert will take place at The Royal Festival Hall, Southbank Centre, Belvedere Road, London SE1 

8XX on Wednesday 29th March at 6:15pm.   

 

The children will leave school in the afternoon at 2:15pm and travel by London Underground to 

Waterloo Station. They will then walk to the Royal Festival Hall where they will rehearse before the 

concert.  Children will need to bring a snack and a drink to eat during the afternoon. All the children's 

belongings will be stored at our Home Point when rehearsing and performing. All children must have a 

small rucksack in which to carry their snack and drink. No glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets please.  

 

If you would be available to help accompany the children from school to the Royal Festival Hall at 2:30, 

please indicate this through Scopay. 

 

The performance starts at 6:15 p.m. and will finish around 7:15 p.m.    

Please remember that your child must be collected after the concert as we will not be returning to 

school.  Could you please provide a contact telephone number for the adult attending the concert, in 

case of an emergency. 

 

Please also be aware that the concert is filmed and photographed by the Lambeth Music Service. If you 

object to having your child filmed or photographed, then unfortunately your child will be unable to 

perform in the festival. 

 

TICKETS 

All adults attending the concert will need a ticket.  The tickets are free and each child performing has 

been allocated 2 tickets.  Tickets will be made available digitally through the Southbank Centre and 

more information on how to book these will be coming soon. 

 

The children are really looking forward to performing at the festival. It is going to be fantastic and we 

look forward to seeing you there on 29th March. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Miss Cramer and Ms. Brosnan 


